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County Road 22 Reconstruction Sep. 8 – Oct. 23  
 
(Woodland, CA) – County Road (CR) 22, between CR 118 and CR 124, will be reconstructed from 
September 8 to October 23.  The reconstructed road will have two 12-foot wide travel lanes and two 
new 4-foot wide shoulders.  During reconstruction, traffic control flaggers and pilot cars will assist 
traffic through the area.  Use of an alternate route is advisable as traffic delays are expected.   
 
Reconstruction of this portion of CR 22, a major rural connection between the cities of Woodland and 
West Sacramento, will cost approximately $730,000 which is 100 percent reimbursed by American 
Recovery & Reinvestment Act of 2009 funding.  Argonaut Constructors of Santa Rosa was the low 
bidder for the project.   
 
The existing materials will be recycled in place by “full depth recycling,” an environmentally sensitive 
practice, recycling 100 percent of the road in place and producing a high quality road structural section 
at the lowest possible cost.  This eliminates the removal and disposal of the existing road surface and the 
import of new replacement material.  
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